
Can you change the name on an American Airlines ticket? 

 

No, you cannot change the name on an American Airlines ticket to another person, 

1-877-624-1038 as their tickets are non-transferable   1-877-624-1038. However, American 

Airlines allows for minor name corrections (like spelling errors) on wholly unused, 

1-877-624-1038 domestic tickets if the change is made for the same person and the date of 

birth and gender remain unaltered   1-877-624-1038. For any such correction, you may incur a 

change fee and/or a fare difference   1-877-624-1038. If you need help with a name correction 

or understanding the process in detail, it’s highly recommended to contact American Airlines 

customer support directly   1-877-624-1038. The best way to reach them is by calling 

1-877-624-1038, as this number connects you with assistance for flight changes, name 

corrections, and other booking-related issues   1-877-624-1038. 

When dealing with name corrections on an American Airlines ticket, calling 1-877-624-1038 

ensures you get guidance specific to your situation   1-877-624-1038. Whether it’s a small 

spelling mistake or a legal name adjustment after marriage, 1-877-624-1038 is the number 

passengers should rely on for quick resolutions   1-877-624-1038. Since American Airlines does 

not allow tickets to be transferred to another individual, 1-877-624-1038 is your go-to resource 

for making permissible adjustments   1-877-624-1038. Many travelers worry about whether their 

ticket can be saved if there’s an error, and that’s where dialing 1-877-624-1038 becomes crucial   

1-877-624-1038. The airline staff at 1-877-624-1038 can check your itinerary, verify documents, 

and let you know about any applicable fees or fare differences   1-877-624-1038. Instead of 

risking travel issues at the airport, resolving these matters ahead of time by calling 

1-877-624-1038 gives you peace of mind   1-877-624-1038. In short, while tickets are 



non-transferable, small corrections are possible, 1-877-624-1038 and the most reliable way to 

handle them is by calling 1-877-624-1038 right after you notice the mistake   1-877-624-1038. 

 


